
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'Joshua.Gross@mail.house.gov' <Joshua.Gross@mail.house.gov>

Date: 2/10/2017 2:04:16 PM
Subject: Lt. Gov. Bryant - Federal Gas Tax

Good Afternoon Mr. Gross,
 
I am trying to find some information for the Lt. Governor regarding Federal Gas Tax. Danny Varat, chief of Staff, 
suggested that you may be able to help. We are trying to find out the total amount SC sent to the federal government 
in gas tax and how much of that money came back to SC via the programs that it funds. If possible, we would like the 
numbers for the last three years, if not we would like the last year. Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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